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search for his father becomes a desperate journey to
unlock a secret past. But the past must not be
remembered if the boy is to survive. As he searches for
the truth that hovers at the edge of his mind, the
boy—and readers—arrive at a shattering conclusion. “An
absorbing, even brilliant job. The book is assembled in
mosaic fashion: a tiny chip here, a chip there. . . .
Everything is related to something else; everything
builds and builds to a fearsome climax. . . . [Cormier]
has the knack of making horror out of the ordinary, as
the masters of suspense know how to do.”—The New York
Times Book Review “A horrifying tale of government
corruption, espionage, and counter espionage told by an
innocent young victim. . . . The buildup of suspense is
terrific.”—School Library Journal, starred review An ALA
Notable Children’s Book A School Library Journal Best
Book of the Year A Horn Book Fanfare A Library of
Congress Children’s Book of the Year A Colorado Blue
Spruce Young Adult Book Award Nominee
Bomb Steve Sheinkin 2012-09-04 In December of 1938, a
chemist in a German laboratory made a shocking
discovery: When placed next to radioactive material, a
Uranium atom split in two. That simple discovery
launched a scientific race that spanned 3 continents. In
Great Britain and the United States, Soviet spies worked
their way into the scientific community; in Norway, a
commando force slipped behind enemy lines to attack
German heavy-water manufacturing; and deep in the
desert, one brilliant group of scientists was hidden
away at a remote site at Los Alamos. This is the story
of the plotting, the risk-taking, the deceit, and genius
that created the world's most formidable weapon. This is
the story of the atomic bomb. Bomb is a 2012 National
Book Awards finalist for Young People's Literature. Bomb
is a 2012 Washington Post Best Kids Books of the Year
title. Bomb is a 2013 Newbery Honor book.
Total Woman Marabel Morgan 1990-09-01
Literacy and Learning in the Content Areas Sharon Kane
2017-07-05 The 3rd Edition of Literacy & Learning in the
Content Areas helps readers build the knowledge,
motivation, tools, and confidence they need as they
integrate literacy into their middle and high school
content area classrooms. Its unique approach to teaching
content area literacy actively engages preservice and
practicing teachers in reading and writing and the very
activities that they will use to teach literacy to their
own studentsin middle and high school classrooms .
Rather than passively learning about strategies for
incorporating content area literacy activities, readers
get hands-on experience in such techniques as
mapping/webbing, anticipation guides, booktalks, class
websites, and journal writing and reflection. Readers
also learn how to integrate children's and young adult
literature, primary sources, biographies, essays,
poetry, and online content, communities, and websites
into their classrooms. Each chapter offers concrete
teaching examples and practical suggestions to help make
literacy relevant to students' content area learning.
Author Sharon Kane demonstrates how relevant reading,

Period 8 Chris Crutcher 2013-03-26 In this terrifying
and provocative novel by the bestselling and awardwinning author of Deadline and Staying Fat for Sarah
Byrnes, a teenage boy tries to uncover what happened to
a girl who has vanished from his high school. Was she
abducted, or did she run for her life? Paul "The Bomb"
Baum tells the truth. No matter what. It was something
he learned at Sunday school. But telling the truth can
cause problems, and not just minor ones. And as Paulie
discovers, finding the truth can be even more
problematic. Period 8 is supposed to be that one period
in high school where the truth can shine, a safe haven.
Only what Paulie and Hannah (his ex-girlfriend,
unfortunately) and his other classmates don't know is
that the ultimate liar is in their midst. Terrifying,
thought-provoking, and original, this novel combines all
the qualities of a great psychological thriller with the
controversy, ethics, athletics, humor, and raw emotion
of a classic Crutcher story.
The Serpent King Jeff Zentner 2017-06-06 Named to ten
BEST OF THE YEAR lists and selected as a William C.
Morris Award Winner,The Serpent King is the critically
acclaimed, much-beloved story of three teens who find
themselves--and each other--while on the cusp of
graduating from high school with hopes of leaving their
small-town behind. Perfect for fans of John Green's
Turtles All the Way Down. "Move over, John Green;
Zentner is coming for you." —The New York Public Library
“Will fill the infinite space that was left in your
chest after you finished The Perks of Being a
Wallflower.” —BookRiot.com Dill isn't the most popular
kid at his rural Tennessee high school. After his father
fell from grace in a public scandal that reverberated
throughout their small town, Dill became a target.
Fortunately, his two fellow misfits and best friends,
Travis and Lydia, have his back. But as they begin their
senior year, Dill feels the coils of his future
tightening around him. His only escapes are music and
his secret feelings for Lydia--neither of which he is
brave enough to share. Graduation feels more like an
ending to Dill than a beginning. But even before then,
he must cope with another ending--one that will rock his
life to the core. Debut novelist Jeff Zentner provides
an unblinking and at times comic view of the hard
realities of growing up in the Bible belt, and an
intimate look at the struggles to find one’s true self
in the wreckage of the past. “A story about friendship,
family and forgiveness, it’s as funny and witty as it is
utterly heartbreaking.” —PasteMagazine.com “A brutally
honest portrayal of teen life . . . [and] a love letter
to the South from a man who really understands it.”
—Mashable.com “I adored all three of these characters
and the way they talked to and loved one another.”—New
York Times
I Am the Cheese Robert Cormier 2013-03-19 Before there
was Lois Lowry’s The Giver or M. T. Anderson’s Feed,
there was Robert Cormier’s I Am the Cheese, a subversive
classic that broke new ground for YA literature. A boy’s
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writing, speaking, listening, and visual learning
activities can improve learning in content area subjects
and at the same time help readers meet national content
knowledge standards and benchmarks.
So Much I Want to Tell You Anna Akana 2017 From YouTube
Star Anna Akana comes a collection of personal essays
about everything from self-esteem and friendship to sex
and career decisions. In 2007, Anna Akana lost her teen
sister, Kristina, to suicide. In the years that
followed, Anna realized that the one thing that helped
her process her grief and begin to heal was comedy. So,
she turned to stand-up comedy and YouTube as a form of
creative expression. Now she relays the hard-won advice
she herself could have used when she was younger.
Tackling everything from falling in love to becoming
financially independent to staying safe on the Internet,
she opens up about mistakes she made when she was a
teenager and what young women everywhere can learn from
her.
Running Loose Chris Crutcher 2009-09-22 Louie Banks has
it made. He's got a starting spot on the football team,
good friends, and a smart, beautiful girlfriend who
loves him as much as he loves her. Early in the fall, he
sees all his ideas of fair play go up in smoke; by
spring, what he cares about most has been destroyed. How
can Louie keep going when he's lost everything?
Whale Talk Chris Crutcher 2009-09-22 “A truly
exceptional book.”—Washington Post There's bad news and
good news about the Cutter High School swim team. The
bad news is that they don't have a pool. The good news
is that only one of them can swim anyway. Bestselling
author Chris Crutcher’s controversial and acclaimed
novel follows a group of outcasts as they take on
inequality and injustice in their high school.
"Crutcher's superior gifts as a storyteller and his
background as a working therapist combine to make magic
in Whale Talk. The thread of truth in his fiction
reminds us that heroes can come in any shape, color,
ability or size, and friendship can bridge nearly any
divide.”—Washington Post T.J. Jones hates the blatant
preferential treatment jocks receive at his high school,
and the reverence paid to the varsity lettermen. When he
sees a member of the wrestling team threatening an
underclassman, T.J. decides he’s had enough. He recruits
some of the biggest misfits at Cutter High to form a
swim team. They may not have very much talent, but the
All-Night Mermen prove to be way more than T.J.
anticipated. As the unlikely athletes move closer to
their goal, these new friends might learn that the
journey is worth more than the reward. For fans of
Andrew Smith and Marieke Nijkamp. "Crutcher offers an
unusual yet resonant mixture of black comedy and tragedy
that lays bare the superficiality of the high-school
scene. The book's shocking climax will force readers to
re-examine their own values and may cause them to alter
their perception of individuals pegged as
'losers.'"—Publishers Weekly An American Library
Association Best Book for Young Adults New York Public
Library Books for the Teen Age Features a new afterword
by Chris Crutcher
Sachiko Caren Barzelay Stelson 2016 Tells the story of
the atomic bombing of Nagasaki through the eyes of
Sachiko Yasui, who was six when the devastation was
wrought, describing her experiences in the aftermath of
the attack as well as her long journey to find peace.
Deadline Chris Crutcher 2009-04-21 Ben Wolf has big
things planned for his senior year. Had big things
planned. Now what he has is some very bad news and only
one year left to make his mark on the world. How can a
pint-sized, smart-ass seventeen-year-old do anything
significant in the nowheresville of Trout, Idaho? First,
Ben makes sure that no one else knows what is going
on—not his superstar quarterback brother, Cody, not his
parents, not his coach, no one. Next, he decides to
become the best 127-pound football player Trout High has
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ever seen; to give his close-minded civics teacher a
daily migraine; and to help the local drunk clean up his
act. And then there's Dallas Suzuki. Amazingly perfect,
fascinating Dallas Suzuki, who may or may not give Ben
the time of day. Really, she's first on the list. Living
with a secret isn't easy, though, and Ben's resolve
begins to crumble . . . especially when he realizes that
he isn't the only person in Trout with secrets.
American Book Publishing Record 2003
Marcelo in the Real World Francisco X. Stork 2011
Marcelo Sandoval, a seventeen-year-old boy on the highfunctioning end of the autistic spectrum, faces new
challenges, including romance and injustice, when he
goes to work for his father in the mailroom of a
corporate law firm.
Make Lemonade Virginia Euwer Wolff 2006-05-02 In order
to earn money for college, fourteen-year-old LaVaughn
babysits for a teenage mother.
Staying Fat for Sarah Byrnes Chris Crutcher 1993-04-15
Because of their "terminal uglies," Sarah Byrnes, a girl
whose face and hands were badly burned in a mysterious
childhood accident, and overweight Eric Calhoune become
fast friends. By the author of Athletic Shorts.
The Big Dark Rodman Philbrick 2016-01-05 What would you
do if every spark of electricity suddenly vanished, as
if somebody had flipped a switch on the entire planet?
Cars won't start, the heat shuts off, there's no water
in your faucet, and your radio, TV, and flashlight go
dark. Everyone in Charlie's small town is baffled.But as
time passes, lawlessness erupts and takes an ugly turn.
When the market and pharmacy are torched by an antiSemitic arsonist, Charlie realizes his mother will die
without her medicine. So he dons skis and heads off
alone, seeking the nearest hospital. After traveling 50
miles through brutal ice and snow, Charlie encounters a
burned-out, looted city of terrified citizens. Will he
be able to save his mom?Heroic, eloquent, and
unforgettable, The Big Dark raises timely questions
about responsibility, tolerance, and love.
Young Adult Literature in Action: A Librarian's Guide,
3rd Edition Rose Brock 2019-06-14 Taking a genre
approach, this overview of young adult literature shows
new librarians and library science students the criteria
to use for selecting quality books, including
recommended titles. • Provides unbiased, authoritative
guidance for finding recommended classic and recent
titles by genre • Presents an excellent introduction to
the field of young adult literature for undergraduate
and graduate students who intend to be public or school
librarians and for librarians who are new to working
with young adults • Focuses on timely topics such as
diverse books, LGBTQ+ selections, the role of book
formats, and the relevance of librarians serving teen
populations • Provides updated information on audio and
e-books, accessible books, and graphic novels • Shows
how YALSA and AASL standards and competencies can be
demonstrated
Forged by Fire Sharon M. Draper 2011-04-05 The flame of
love burns bright in the second book of Sharon M.
Draper’s award-winning Hazelwood High trilogy. When
Gerald was a child he was fascinated by fire. But fire
is dangerous and powerful, and tragedy strikes. His
substance-addicted mother is taken from him. Then he
loses the loving generosity of a favorite aunt, and a
brutal stepfather with a flaming temper and an evil
secret makes his life miserable. The one bright light in
Gerald's life is his little half sister, Angel, whom he
struggles to protect from her father, who is abusing
her. Somehow Gerald manages to finds success as a member
of the Hazelwood Tigers basketball team, and Angel
develops her talents as a dancer, despite the trouble
that still haunts them. And Gerald learns, painfully,
that young friends can die and old enemies must be
faced. In the end he must stand up to his stepfather
alone in a blazing confrontation. In this second book of
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the Hazelwood High trilogy, Sharon M. Draper has woven
characters and events from Tears of a Tiger in an
unflinchingly realistic portrayal of poverty and child
abuse. It is an inspiring story of a young man who rises
above the tragic circumstances of his life by drawing on
the love and strength of family and friends.
Athletic Shorts Chris Crutcher 2009-09-22 These six
powerful short stories chronicle bits of the lives of
characters, major and minor, who have walked the rugged
terrain of Chris Crutcher's earlier works. They also
introduce some new and unforgettable personalities who
may well be heard from again in future books. As with
all Crutcher's work, these are stories about athletes,
and yet they are not sport stories. They are tales of
love and death, bigotry and heroism, of real people
doing their best even when that best isn't very good.
Crutcher's straightforward style and total honesty have
earned him an admiring audience and made readers of many
nonreaders.
Whistling Past the Graveyard Susan Crandall 2014-02-04
"Fleeing her strict grandmother's home in 1963
Mississippi, 9-year-old Starla Claudelle becomes an
unlikely companion to an African-American woman at whose
side she learns harsh lessons about period segregation
and family. By the RITA-winning author of Back Roads.
50,000 first printing."
Heat Mike Lupica 2007 Pitching prodigy Michael Arroyo is
on the run from social services after being banned from
playing Little League baseball because rival coaches
doubt he is only twelve years old and he has no parents
to offer them proof. Reprint.
Stupid Fast Geoff Herbach 2011-06-01
Shift Jennifer Bradbury 2010-07-06 Some friends fade
away….Others disappear. Now in paperback, a riveting
mystery that will “keep the pages turning” (Chris
Crutcher, author of Staying Fat for Sarah Byrnes).
Imagine you and your best friend head out West on a
cross-country bike trek. Imagine that you get into a
fight—the cheap SOB won’t kick in any cash—and you stop
riding together. Imagine you reach Seattle, go home
alone, and start college. Imagine you think your former
best friend does too. Imagine he didn’t, that he was
carrying more than $20,000 in cash the whole trip, and
that now the FBI is looking for him. Imagine your world
shifting.... Shift is a breathtaking tour-de-force that
explores the depths of loyalty and friendship—and the
unknowable depths of another person.
That's My Team! Paul Volponi 2019-08-09 This interactive
book compels both reluctant and sports-crazed readers to
its pages by examining how various teams from a range of
sports received their names. Teen and pre-teen readers
will gain knowledge of history, science, literature,
math, and a slew of other subjects through the lens of
notable sports teams.
Me and Marvin Gardens Amy Sarig King 2017-01-31 The
first middle-grade novel from Printz Honor-winning
author Amy Sarig (A. S.) King! Washington Post Best Book
of the Year A New York Public Library Best Book for Kids
A Texas Bluebonnet Master List selection Obe Devlin has
problems. His family's farmland has been taken over by
developers. His best friend Tommy has abandoned him. And
he keeps getting nosebleeds, because of that thing he
doesn't like to talk about. So Obe hangs out at the
nearby creek, in the last wild patch left, picking up
trash and looking for animal tracks. One day, he sees a
creature that looks kind of like a large dog. And as he
watches it, he realizes it eats plastic. Only plastic.
Water bottles, shopping bags... No one has seen a
creature like this before. The animal--Marvin Gardens-becomes Obe's best friend and biggest secret. But to
keep him safe from the developers and Tommy and his
friends, Obe must make a decision that might change
everything.
Teaching Young Adult Literature Today Judith A. Hayn
2012 Teaching Young Adult Literature Today introduces
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the reader to what is current and relevant in the
plethora of good books available for adolescents. More
importantly, literary experts illustrate how teachers
everywhere can help their students become lifelong
readers by simply introducing them to great reads smart,
insightful, and engaging books that are specifically
written for adolescents. Hayn, Kaplan, and their
contributors address a wide range of topics: how to
avoid common obstacles to using YAL; selecting quality
YAL for classrooms while balancing these with curriculum
requirements; engaging disenfranchised readers; pairing
YAL with technology as an innovative way to teach
curriculum standards across all content areas.
Contributors also discuss more theoretical subjects,
such as the absence of lesbian, gay, bisexual,
transgender and questioning (LGBTQ) young adult
literature in secondary classrooms; and contemporary YAL
that responds to the changing expectations of digital
generation readers who want to blur the boundaries
between page and screen."
Ironman Chris Crutcher 2009-09-22 Bo Brewster has been
at war with his father for as long as he can remember.
Following angry outbursts at his football coach and
English teacher that have cost him his spot on the
football team and moved him dangerously close to
expulsion from school, he turns to the only adult he
believes will listen: Larry King. In his letters to
Larry, Bo describes his quest for excellence on his own
terms. No more coaches for me, he tells the talk show
icon, no more dads. I'm going to be a triathlete, an
Ironman. Relegated to Mr. Nak's before-school Anger
Management group (which he initially believes to be
populated with future serial killers and freeway
snipers), Bo meets a hard-edged, down-on-their-luck pack
of survivors with stainless steel shields against the
world that Bo comes to see are not so different from his
own. It is here he meets and falls in love with Shelly,
a future American Gladiator, whose passion for physical
challenge more than matches his. Ironman is a funny,
sometimes heartbreaking story about growing up in the
heart of struggle. It is about standing up, getting
knocked down, and standing up again. It is about being
heard--and learning to listen.
The Horn Book Guide to Children's and Young Adult Books
1992
Scrawl Mark Shulman 2012-08-21 When eighth-grade bully
Tod and his friends get caught committing a crime on
school property, his penalty, staying after school and
writing in a journal, reveals aspects of himself that he
prefers to keep hidden.
Spirituality in Young Adult Literature Patty Campbell
2015-06-24 In a time when almost any gritty topic can be
featured in a young adult novel, there is one subject
that is avoided by writers and publishers. Faith and
belief in God seldom appear in traditional form in
novels for teens. The lack of such ideas in mainstream
adolescent literature can be interpreted by teens to
mean that these matters are not important. Yet a
significant part of growing up is struggling with issues
of spirituality. The underlying problem, of course, is
that there are so few writers who are willing to talk to
teenagers about God, even indirectly, or who themselves
have the religious literacy for the task. Spirituality
in Young Adult Literature: The Last Taboo tackles a
subject rarely portrayed in fiction aimed at teens. In
this volume, Patty Campbell examines not only realistic
fiction, but young adult literature that deals with
mysticism, apocalyptical end times, and even YA novels
that depict the Divine Encounter. Campbell maintains
that fantasy works are inherently spiritual, because the
plots nearly always progress toward a showdown between
good and evil. As such, the author surmises that the
popularity of fantasy among teens may represent their
interest in the mystical dimensions of faith and the
otherworldly. In this study, Campbell examines works of
3/5

Downloaded from demo.plainblack.com on August 9, 2022 by
guest

fiction that express perspectives from Christianity,
Judaism, Islam, Buddhism, Hinduism, and Sikhism.
Distinguished YA novelist Chris Crowe provides a chapter
on Mormon values and Mormon YA authors and how their
novels integrate those values into their books. By
looking at how spirituality is represented in novels
aimed at teens, this book asks what progress, if any,
has been made in slaying the taboo. Although most of the
books discussed in this study are recent, an appendix
lists YA books from 1967 to the present that have dealt
with issues of faith. A timely look at an important
subject, Spirituality in Young Adult Literature will be
of interest to young adult librarians, junior and senior
high school teachers, and students and instructors of
college courses in adolescent literature, as well as to
parents of teens.
English Journal 1998
Angry Management Chris Crutcher 2010-09-07 Chris
Crutcher fills these three stories with raw emotion.
They are about insecurity, anger, and prejudice. But
they are also about love, freedom, and power. About
surviving. And hope. Every kid in this group wants to
fly. Every kid in this group has too much ballast. Mr.
Nak's Angry Management group is a place for misfits. A
place for stories. And, man, does this crew have
stories. There's Angus Bethune and Sarah Byrnes, who can
hide from everyone but each other. Together, they will
embark on a road trip full of haunting endings and
glimmering beginnings. And Montana West, who doesn't
step down from a challenge. Not even when the challenge
comes from her adoptive dad, who's leading the school
board to censor the article she wrote for the school
paper. And straightlaced Matt Miller, who had never been
friends with outspoken genius Marcus James. Until one
tragic week—a week they'd do anything to change—brings
them closer than Matt could have ever imagined.
King of the Mild Frontier Chris Crutcher 2009-09-22 ALA
Best Fiction for Young Adults * New York Public Library
Books for the Teen Age A riveting, scorching—and
hilarious—autobiography by the award-winning author of
Staying Fat for Sarah Byrnes and Deadline. From trying
to impress a member of the girls’ softball team (with
disastrous dental results) to enduring the humiliation
of his high school athletic club initiation (olives and
oysters play unforgettable roles), Chris Crutcher’s
memoir of the tricky road to adulthood is candid,
disarming, laugh-out-loud funny, relevant, and never
less than riveting. He vividly describes a temper that
was always waiting to trip him up even as it sustained
him through some of the most memorable mishaps any child
has survived. And how did this guy (he lifted his
brother’s homework through the entire tenth grade) ever
become a writer, not to mention the author of fourteen
critically acclaimed books for young people? The
frontier may be mild, but the book is not. Fans of Tara
Westover’s Educated, Jack Gantos’s Hole in My Life, and
Walter Dean Myers’s Bad Boy will laugh, will cry, and
will remember. “Funny, bittersweet and brutally honest.
Readers will clasp this hard-to-put-down book to their
hearts even as they laugh sympathetically.”—Publishers
Weekly (starred review)
Chinese Handcuffs Chris Crutcher 2016-06-28 Dillon is
living with the painful memory of his brother's suicide
-- and the role he played in it. To keep his mind and
body occupied, he trains intensely for the Ironman
triathlon. But outside of practice, his life seems to be
falling apart. Then Dillon finds a confidante in
Jennifer, a star high school basketball player who's
hiding her own set of destructive secrets. Together,
they must find the courage to confront their demons -before it's too late.
The Egypt Game Zilpha Keatley Snyder 2012-10-23 The
first time Melanie Ross meets April Hall, she’s not sure
they have anything in common. But she soon discovers
that they both love anything to do with ancient Egypt.
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When they stumble upon a deserted storage yard, Melanie
and April decide it’s the perfect spot for the Egypt
Game. Before long there are six Egyptians, and they all
meet to wear costumes, hold ceremonies, and work on
their secret code. Everyone thinks it’s just a game
until strange things start happening. Has the Egypt Game
gone too far?
The Chocolate War Robert Cormier 2004 A high-school
freshman who refuses to participate in the annual fundraising chocolate sale is forced to defend his
convictions.
Monster Walter Dean Myers 2009-10-06 This New York Times
bestselling novel from acclaimed author Walter Dean
Myers tells the story of Steve Harmon, a teenage boy in
juvenile detention and on trial. Presented as a
screenplay of Steve's own imagination, and peppered with
journal entries, the book shows how one single decision
can change our whole lives. Monster is a multi-awardwinning, provocative coming-of-age story that was the
first-ever Michael L. Printz Award recipient, an ALA
Best Book, a Coretta Scott King Honor selection, and a
National Book Award finalist. Monster is now a major
motion picture called All Rise and starring Jennifer
Hudson, Kelvin Harrison, Jr., Nas, and A$AP Rocky. The
late Walter Dean Myers was a National Ambassador for
Young People’s Literature, who was known for his
commitment to realistically depicting kids from his
hometown of Harlem.
Rules of the Road Joan Bauer 2005-06-02 Meet Jenna
Boller, star employee at Gladstone's Shoe Store in
Chicago. Standing a gawky 5'11'' at 16 years old, Jenna
is the kind of girl most likely to stand out in the
crowd for all the wrong reasons. But that doesn't stop
Madeline Gladstone, the president of Gladstone's Shoes
176 outlets in 37 states, from hiring Jenna to drive her
cross country in a last ditch effort to stop Elden
Gladstone from taking over his mother's company and
turning a quality business into a shop-and-schlock
empire. Now Jenna Boller shoe salesperson is about to
become a shoe-store spy as she joins her crusty old
employer for an eye-opening adventure that will teach
them both the rules of the road...and the rules of life.
Joan Bauer lives in Darien, CT.
The Contender Robert Lipsyte 2010-01-26 The breakthrough
modern sports novel The Contender shows readers the true
meaning of being a hero. This acclaimed novel by
celebrated sportswriter Robert Lipsyte, the recipient of
the Margaret A. Edwards Award for lifetime achievement
in YA fiction, is the story of a young boxer in Harlem
who overcomes hardships and finds hope in the ring on
his path to becoming a contender. Alfred Brooks is
scared. He’s a high-school dropout, and his grocery
store job is leading nowhere. His best friend is sinking
further and further into drug addiction. Some street
kids are after him for something he didn’t even do. So
Alfred begins going to Donatelli’s Gym, a boxing club in
Harlem that has trained champions. There he learns it’s
the effort, not the win, that makes the boxer—that
before you can be a champion, you have to be a
contender. ALA Best of the Best Books for Young Adults *
ALA Notable Children’s Book * New York Public Library
Books for the Teen Age
Staying Fat for Sarah Byrnes Chris Crutcher 2009-09-22
Called a “masterpiece” in a starred review from School
Library Journal, award-winning author Chris Crutcher’s
acclaimed Staying Fat for Sarah Byrnes is an enduring
classic. This bestselling novel is about love, loyalty,
and friendship in the face of adversity. “Superb
plotting, extraordinary characters, and cracking
narrative make this novel unforgettable.”—Publishers
Weekly Sarah Byrnes and Eric Calhoune have been friends
for years. When they were children, his weight and her
scars made them both outcasts. Now Sarah Byrnes—the
smartest, toughest person Eric has ever known—sits
silent in a hospital. Eric must uncover the terrible
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secret she’s hiding before its dark current pulls them
both under. Will appeal to fans of Marieke Nijkamp,
Andrew Smith, and John Corey Whaley. “Once again, Chris
Crutcher plunges his readers into life's tough issues
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within a compelling story filled with human compassion .
. . with his characteristic intelligence, humor, and
empathy."—ALAN Review An American Library Association
Best Book for Young Adults
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